
 
To whom this may concern, 
 
my name is Grace Johnson and I live in the town of Simsbury, CT.  
 
I write in hopes that you will vote against this accountability act/Bill. I don’t believe that officers and 
their family’s should be in a position to be sued ***personally*** if someone finds fault in the way they 
were arrested.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Grace Johnson  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


